Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee June 27, 2019

Members Present: Heather Billings, Pat Streeter, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole Emilianowicz, Tom Kerns

Invoices Approved: Weed whacker - \$29.98, Flowers - \$160.68,

Pickleball \$59.97, Miscellaneous supplies: \$68.15

Minutes Approved: May 7, 2019

Others present: DJ and Ella Bitters, Tom Torrans

DJ and his daughter Ella came in to design a pamphlet and poster to provide information for mussels and possibly milfoil.

End of the year planned purchases: \$300 for fairy house activity, \$200 for art supplies, \$500 for yoga, \$250 miscellaneous tools, 4 picnic tables about \$450 each, \$100 sports equipment from John's, \$250 for soccer nets, \$360 in dirt, \$300 for trail maintenance supplies

Tom gave us an update on the 180 State Road East project.

Historical Commission proposed wording for Brooks Mill Damn plaque.

Quote requested for repair of swing set.

Committee discussed purchasing screens next year to protect the vernal pools.

Tom to work with Pat H. to swap over the cameras.

The Committee went over a rainy day and daily list for the employees. Lists to be on a clipboard for reference.

Someone will go to swap shed for a changing table instead of purchasing one.

The committee has been locking the toy room since last week. Toys to be out at the start of day and back in at the end. Guests can still go in and look at information if they ask the Shack.

Next Meeting: July 9, 2019 at Crocker Pond

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Emilianowicz